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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:54 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Harry Laing 2622 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:53 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, william ryan 2229 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:53 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Leighton Donelly

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Leighton Donelly 2065 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:53 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Moving ahead with wind power

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Amanda Handel 2780 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:53 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Jane Stephens - Submission on Wind Farm Rules

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Jane Stephens 2068 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:53 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Bert Jenkins

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Bert Jenkins 2351 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:53 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Annie Marlow

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are significant certainly they do not 
compare with the with the scars left by other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or the 
infrastructure of CSG mining, let alone the environmental devastation fossil fuel mining leaves us. I must 
add that wind farms are considered by many as very aesthetically pleasing, they certainly do not warrant a 
more stringent assessment which could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Annie Marlow 2506 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:52 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Promote wind power!

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Beth Pickworth 2066 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:51 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Megan Wynne-Jones 2482 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:51 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Hanne Marks

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

This is a matter of importance and urgency for me, which is why I am adding mu name to the list… you 
may not have bothered to reread over 300 copies of this: I assure you, we all mean every word of it!! 

Yours faithfully, Hanne Marks 2203 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:49 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: See our submission to the Wind Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, please see our submission to the Wind Planning Framework consultation process (Climate 
Change Australia – Hastings Branch). 

We support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind 
energy projects in NSW. However the proposals are too conservative on visual and noise impacts. 

Climate change is real – record high GHG levels causing global warming, leading to a range of dangerous 
impacts – it is clear that we urgently need action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase 
our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the proposed framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the proposals put too much emphasis on the visual impacts of wind turbines. I 
do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than other major 
projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more stringent 
assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure the 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Harry Creamer 2444 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:52 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Let us not lose the opportunity

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully Jean Groves ACT 2614 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:51 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Jocelyn Lawry 2450 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:52 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Bryce Haritos

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Bryce Haritos 2086 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:50 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Juliet Dingle 2534 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:51 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, J Murdolo 2782 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:49 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission regarding the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing the warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Katherine Stuart 2454 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:51 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Michael Quicke

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, 

Michael Quicke Waterloo NSW 2016 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:51 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Jill Coleman 2500 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:50 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Katherine Gordon 2066 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:50 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on  New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Keith Brister 2785 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:51 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, 

Fiona Buls 2130 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:51 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. 

We urgently need improved action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment 
in renewable energy to address increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and 
oceans, the breakup of ice sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

I am concerned that the new Framework puts too much emphasis on the visual impacts of wind turbines. 
The visual impacts of wind energy projects are substantially less than open cut coal mines. The 
unnecessarily stringent assessment could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits for NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its new 
Framework promotes investment in wind energy in NSW. 

Yours faithfully, Rhonda Daniels 2232 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:50 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Vincent Edwards 2550 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:49 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Patricia Denny 2251 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:50 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Is Wind Energy at Risk?

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Maya Melamed 2120 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:49 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Andrew Macqueen

Dear Sir/Madam, 

In principle I support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of 
wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are so much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW. I urge the NSW government to ensure its new 
Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Andrew Macqueen 2782 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:49 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Adrian Ingleby 2508 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:48 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, esme worley 2 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:48 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. 

Please just look at the science and start working to increasing our capacity for wind energy. 

Will there be a Great Barrier Reef in 20 odd years? Probably not if we don't change and progress to clean 
energy. Without a healthy reef (and this applies to reef systems around the world) the structure of the world 
climate will deteriorate rapidly. 

Yours sincerely, 

SALLY BALL 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:50 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, GABRIELLE KNOX 2780 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:49 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

The climate emergency concerns us all, so NSW policies affect those of us in other parts of Australia just as 
much as NSW residents. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Margaret Hender 5092 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:45 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Robyn Brown 2579 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:49 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Anand Rao 2210 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:49 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Graham Sharp Postcode 2630 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:49 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Rachel Fitzhardinge 2221 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:49 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, {Jeffrey} {Greenhill} 2749 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:48 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Paul Bourne 2777 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:48 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, Wind and solar can be the basis for future energy in NSW and need more support than is 
currently given. Fossil fuels are heavily subsidised (about half a trillion dollars globally per year) and need 
to be phased out. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Peter Elliston 2093 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:48 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Gary Caganoff 2780 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:48 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open-cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Patrick Conaghan 2041 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:48 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject:

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Tom Gillard 2090 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:48 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Richard Whiley

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Richard Whiley 2120 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:47 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: THINK OF OUR PLANET                  Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning 

Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Helen Hope 2204 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:47 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, michael couch 2041 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:47 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Make NSW 100% Renewable

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Lindsay Johnston Sydney 2000 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:47 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Michael Shea 2077 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:47 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, sandra marshall 2026 
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Max Chipchase

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:46 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Russ Graul 2036 
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Caleb Ball

From:
Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 10:39 AM
To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox
Subject: RENEWABLE ENERGY PRIORITY

Categories: Blue Category

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Robett Stockham 02047 
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